
 

24 February 2017 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

Year 8 Options Evening – Tuesday 7 March, 6.30pm 

On Tuesday 7 March, at 6.30pm we will be holding our year 8 options evening. The evening will 
allow you and your child time to consider the options process itself and also to discuss specific 
option subjects with staff. As this is such an important decision, we believe that the opportunity to 
discuss course content with departmental staff will assist students tremendously. 

After a short presentation in the main hall, you will be able to visit up to 6 different subject areas 
of your choice to listen to a short subject presentation followed by the chance to ask questions.  

This term in school we have also dedicated some PSHCE lessons for students to discuss and 
consider the options available and how to make good decisions. During their PSHCE lessons, 
each student will receive an option information booklet; please take some time to read through 
this and discuss the option choices with your child.  It is very useful to bring this to the evening 
event; the booklet is also available on the school website; 
www.nottinghamfreeschool.co.uk/subjects/PSHE & Careers 
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return to your child’s tutor by Wednesday 29 February.  

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 7 March at 6.30pm. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs J Brown 
Head of School 
 

Please return to your child’s tutor by Wednesday 29 February 

Year 8 Options Evening – Tuesday 7 March, 6.30pm 

Name of child:___________________________________________Tutor: ___________ 

 

We will/will not* be attending the options evening on Tuesday 7 March (*delete as appropriate) 

 

Signed: __________________________________ Name: _____________________________ 


